
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is a Household Hazardous Waste Reuse Program? 
 
When the Prairieland Household Hazardous Waste Collection program has good, 
useable products which come into a collection, they place them on the shelves of the 
“Reuse Room”, label them and make them accessible for people who need these 
products to take them home and use them up. 
 
What types of “stuff” is available? 
 
There is always a good supply of aerosol, latex and oil base paint.  There is also paint 
thinner, wood preservative, caulk, furniture polish and various other supplies.  The 
items are always changing as it comes in and goes out. 
 
Is there a charge for this program? 
 
There is no charge and you can come for products as often as you like. 
 
Do you have to bring something to exchange? 
 
No.  You can just come to get products from this program.  You do not have to bring 
anything. 
 
When is the “Reuse Room” open? 
 
The Reuse Room is open during the regular hours (9am-3pm) of a household 
hazardous waste collection at Prairieland Solid Waste Management on Wednesdays 
starting the first Wednesday in May and ending on the last Wednesday in September. 
 
Where is the Reuse Room located? 
 
The Reuse Room is part of the Household Hazardous Waste Facility located near the 
entrance of the Prairieland Solid Waste Management Facility.  The Prairieland Solid 
Waste Management Facility is located in the Northeast corner of the town of Truman, 
MN. 
 
If you have any questions about this or other solid waste programs in Martin or 
Faribault County call the Solid Waste Coordinator at Prairieland…(507) 776-3232. 


